The Santa Clara County Office of Education programs
are abiding by the guidance set forth by the

CDPH K-12 School Guidance, which is aligned to the
CDC K-12 School Guidance. For more information on
the guidance, visit the CDPH website. All arts-related
guestions regarding district-specific plans, processes,
and protocols should be directed to the district
designee over the program.

For more information about Artspiration, please visit:
https://www.sccoe.org/arts




